
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

03 December 2021 

www.floragardens.lbhf.sch.uk 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 10
th

 December 
 

We will be supporting Save 

the Children by asking pupils 

and staff to wear a Christmas 

or a bright coloured jumper 

for a small donation. 

As part of West London Zone, Marley (Y6) and Adrianna (Y4) have been attending 

classes at The Lyric Theatre every Saturday this term. Marley enjoys going to drama 

sessions and Adrianna is now in her second year of ballet class. They will both be 

performing in big shows this weekend, so let's all wish them the very best of luck and 

celebrate this amazing achievement. 

Year 2 put on a special sock puppet performance 

of 'The Day The Crayons Quit'. 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Value Award Winners 

 

Nursery - Meba 

Reception – Mouad 

Year 1 – Renato 

Year 2 - Sofiya 

Year 3 – Whole Class 

Year 4 – Noah 

Year 5 – Whole Class 

Year 6 – Maddie 

Music – Year 4 

Sports – Ruby-Lily Y3 

 

Flora Gardens Primary School 

Dalling Road, London, W6 0UD 

020 8748 2566 

office@fgschool.uk 

 

Follow us @floragardenw6 to 

keep up to date with all our news 

and events. 

HOGARTH CHRISTMAS 
MARKET 

 

SUNDAY 5 DEC 9.30 – 2.00 
 

THE HOGWARTH HEALTH CLUB, 
AIREDALE AVENUE,  
CHISWICK, W4 2NW 

 

• Soy candles   • Christmas wreaths 
• Nutrition products • Hand-made cards 

• Jewellery • Chocolate hampers 
• Vegan body products • Home-made 

jams and sauces 
• Food kits for kids • Art work…and 

more! 

  

 

Dates for your diary… 
 

NATIVITY 

Thursday 9th December 

(recording) 
 

SCHOOL CONCERT 

Friday 10th December 

(recording) 
 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 

Friday 10th December 
 

PUPILS CHRISTMAS LUNCH 

Wednesday 15th December 
 

LAST DAY OF TERM 

Friday 17th December 

@1.00pm 
 

We return on Wednesday 

5th January 2022 

The West London Zone 

gardeners impressed 

this week with their 

amazing floristry skills, 

creating some really 

imaginative and festive 

displays from different 

cuttings found in the 

garden.  

Medical Form – Reminder 

 It is very important that we have up 

to date information on your child’s 

medical needs. The return date has 

been extended to Wednesday 15
th

 

December.   

mailto:office@fgschool.uk

